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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2023-21 

 
SUBJECT  :  State of Emergency in Seychelles 
 
DATE   : 7 December 2023 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Following the declaration of state of emergency in Seychelles,1 the Filipino 
community in Seychelles is advised to adhere to the directives from local authorities, 
follow safety protocols being implemented, and to continue to monitor local 
developments. 
 

The Embassy also requests the Filipino community living in Mahe to update the 
Consulate in Victoria, Seychelles on their situation, in light of the explosion in the early 
morning of 7 December 2023.  
 

In case of emergency, please call the following numbers: 
 
 

Consulate of the Republic of the Philippines in Victoria, Seychelles 
 
Telephone Number  : +248 422 4511 
Mobile  Number  :  +248 251 4512 

+248 253 0610 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 Statement issued by the Office of the President of the Republic of Seychelles 


